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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 December 2020
After a very unusual year we are here again at this exciting time of year! Nursery re opens after Christmas on Monday 4th January. We would like to wish every one a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Drop Off and Pick Up 
We would like to thank all parents and carers for following our Covid procedures. This is for the safety of all children, parents and staff and will continue into 2021. 
Thank you for your cooperation.
Outdoor Clothing
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Please can you ensure your child comes to Nursery in January with appropriate named clothes for outdoor play, such as Wellies, Gloves and a Warm Hat and Coat.
Absence from Nursery

If your child is going to be absent from Nursery please could you inform us as early as possible.
Im sure you are all aware but to remind you that children showing any signs or symptoms must not attend Nursery and should they become unwell during the day we will contact you to collect. Thank you for your cooperation.
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Thank you to everyone for their support, we raised a fantastic £107.20
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Children became film stars this year with our productions being filmed onto DVD for parents. 
Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day  [image: image5.png]



We enjoyed our new cook Miss Walker’s traditional Christmas lunch on Wednesday 9th December. Yum yum!!
Party Week 14-18 December   [image: image6.jpg]



To finish 2020 in style we had a partying week. Lots of games and fun were had by all. 
Nursery Funding - Spring Term 2021
Spring Term for Nursery funding is 11 weeks, commencing from Monday 4th January to Friday 26th March with a half term break 15-19 February. 
School Admissions

Reminder to apply for school,children born between 1.9.16 - 31.8.17. Cut off 15th January 2021

Simply log on to : www.barnsley.gov.uk/schooladmissions

Select primary School Places and click on the apply online link

You must also read the 'Admission to school' guide which contains very important information about making an application for your preferred schools.
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With the arrival of the winter season, we would like to remind parents about our bad weather arrangements.

The Nursery’s priority is for the safety of its Children and staff. If weather reports confirm that transport is likely to be seriously affected, the decision to not open or to close nursery early will be taken as soon as possible so that all children and staff can return home safely. However we will endeavour to keep the Nursery open wherever possible. A text message will be sent to parents with updates regarding Nursery closures. 
Thank You

All the children have been amazing taking 2020 in their stride adapting to all the changes and we are super proud of each and every one of them. A big thank you to our parents for their cooperation and continuous support. 

Lastly we would like to thank our fabulous staff who are so dedicated to keeping life fun for our children and maintaining a safe environment. 
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

